felicity.bostock@btinternet.com

From: d.pendery <d.pendery@btinternet.com>

Sent: 13 January 2021 16:13

To: felicity.bostock@btinternet.com

Subject: Combroke Church- Trial Holes for Structural Investigations
Dear Felicity

I write in response to your request about the three trial holes, dug prior to Christmas for the structural engineer to
investigate the church foundations, as part of his structural assessment.

I confirm that the trial holes have now been backfilled properly and the work is now complete.

Regards

David

Dr David Pendery

Pendery Architecture & Heritage Ltd
d.pendery@btinternet.com

07482 557577



